
This project will be a part of the May 2025
letting when contractors will be able to

submit competitive bids to construct the
project. The Missouri Highways and

Transportation Commission will review all
bids and awards at the June 2025 meeting.

This project currently has a July 2025 notice
to proceed, which is the earliest date the

contractor may begin work. When the
contract is awarded, the contractor will work

with MoDOT to determine the exact
schedule of work.
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ANDREW COUNTY
 I-29 ACCELERATION LANE

The southbound U.S. Route 71 ramp onto
southbound Interstate 29 in Andrew County
was identified as a safety-improvement
project.  To allow motoritsts more time to
merge onto the interstate, the Missouri
Department of Transporation plans to extend
the acceleration lane. MoDOT will also be
regrading the slopes near the on-ramp to
eleminate guardrail.

CONTACT US

Joyce Reynolds
Transportation Project Manager
816-387-2411


